
 

 

 

 Government Affairs INSIDER UPDATE 

  

Florida’s Gaming Bill—Dead on Arrival!!!  
 
February 6, 2012 (Tallahassee, FL)—The destination resort bill is close to death as it was 
met with a very cool reception in the House Business and Consumer Affairs 
Subcommittee last week. The bill’s sponsor, Rep. Erik Fresen, decided to withdraw the 
bill rather than face a potential defeat.  

Before Fresen opted to postpone the vote, Chairman Holder warned him that this would 
be the last time the committee would meet for 2012 and the last chance for his 
legislation. 

Fresen said, “Legislation to restrict gaming without the sweeteners of destination 
casinos weren’t likely to get through the Legislature and opponents of gambling 
weren’t being realistic about the state of gambling in Florida, which is home to 
Seminole casinos, pari-mutuels, a state lottery and internet sweepstakes cafes 
already.” 

The destination resort bill is still alive in the Senate, but the chairman of the House 
Rules and Calendar Committee made it clear that the bill will not see the light of day in 
the House of Representatives and pronounced it dead.     
 
 Chuck Drago 

 
For additional information, please contact:   

Chuck Drago* 
Director, Government Affairs 

cdrago@ioppololawgroup.com 
P: 407-444-1004; F: 866-529-4717 

 
*Not admitted to practice law. 

 

Ioppolo Law Group, PLLC 
1525 International Pkwy, Ste 4071 

Lake Mary, FL 32746 
P: 407-444-1004; F: 866-529-4717 

www.ioppololawgroup.com 

 
This Ioppolo Law Group Insider Update is issued for informational purposes only and is not intended to be construed or used as general 
legal advice. Please contact the author(s) if you have questions regarding the currency of this information. The hiring of a lawyer is an 
important decision. Before you decide, ask for written information about the lawyer’s legal qualifications and experience. ILG is a service 
mark and trade name of Ioppolo Law Group, PLLC™ 2010. All rights reserved. 
 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This email may contain material that is privileged, confidential, and/or attorney-client work product for the sole 
use of the intended recipient.  Any review, reliance or distribution by others or forwarding without express written permission is strictly 
prohibited.  If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender at the above number and delete all copies.  Inadvertent waiver 
shall waive no privileges. 
 
TAX ADVICE DISCLOSURE: To ensure compliance with requirements imposed by the IRS under Circular 230, we inform you that any U.S. 
federal tax advice contained in this communication (including any attachments), unless otherwise specifically stated, was not intended or 
written to be used, and cannot be used, for the purpose of (1) avoiding penalties under the Internal Revenue Code or (2) promoting, 
marketing or recommending to another party any matters addressed herein. The foregoing paragraph has been affixed to comply with U.S. 
Treasury Regulations governing tax practice. 

 

mailto:cdrago@ioppololawgroup.com
http://www.ioppololawgroup.com/

